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Minutes of the February 27, 2013 Meeting  

The February meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers was 
held February 27, 2013 at Zarda Barbeque; 11931 West 87th; Lenexa, Kansas. 
There were 8 in attendance.  Chriss Scherer, past chapter chairman, was in 
charge.

Scherer opened the business meeting at 12:15PM. He asked Ben Weiss to read 
the minutes of the January meeting.  The motion to accept the minutes was 
by Ken Cox and the second by John Gray.  The motion passed.

John Gray, chapter program chairman, indicated that he had not been able 
to procure programs for March or April but would continue to look for 
presenters. John also indicated that the April meeting will be moved to 
April 17th because of the NAB Convention.

Chriss Scherer, chapter certification chairman, reminded us that the next 
exams will be given at the NAB convention April 9th and the registration 
deadline is March 22nd. As always, Chriss is willing to proctor an exam 
almost anytime.

Ken Cox commented on the fact that the monthly EAS test for February was 
missed at its scheduled time Tuesday February 26th due to operator error 
and that it was rescheduled for Wednesday February 27th.

There was no new business.

The motion to adjourn the meeting was by John Gray and the second by 
Dennis Eversoll. 

Kevin  Campbell  of  APT  WorldCast  presented  the  program  and  discussed 
broadcast  quality  audio  over  the  open  internet  and  the  SureStream 
technology.
 
Submitted by:
Ben Weiss


	Minutes of the February 27, 2013 Meeting

